


comments:: to enter is not a wise use of such a beautiful waterfront site which
presently has views to the river and the mountain. We already have
venues which are adequate for large sports games and entertainment
but we do not have enough open space in Hobart which are free for
the public to enjoy. To destroy heritage listed buildings for this stadium
is not acceptable. To go ahead without majority community support is
not acceptable. To ignore plans put forward by MONA which respect
aboriginal reconciliation is not acceptable. The money does not stack
up and the government is foolish to be beholden to the AFL when
there are many other sports played and enjoyed in Tasmania. Do not
build this stadium in this place with my money!




